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Christ Church Academy
Wrose Brow Road

Shipley

Bradford

BD18 2NT

01274 410349

admin@cca.bradford.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mrs Philippa Foster
Date: Friday 17th September 2021
Dear parent/carer,
Re: Improved communication between school and parents

 

We are going to send school letters home to you by email in future.

We are doing this in order to reduce paper usage and costs; reduce the risk of letters being lost or forgotten by children; and generally becoming more efficient by ensuring we communicate directly and quickly with you. 
We have today sent our first email to parents. If you have not received this email it means we don’t have your correct email address. Please provide us with your email address as soon as possible by contacting the school office either in person or:-

 

By telephone 01274 410349 or

By Email: admin@cca.bradford.sch.uk
If you have any queries, please contact myself or Miss Plumite in the school office.
 

Yours faithfully,

 

Mrs. F. Best

Office Manager
